
 

 

 

 

 

Ohio Public Employees Retirement System News  

 

 

Mabe, Smith retain board leadership positions 
 

Jan. 17, 2024 – OPERS trustee Chris Mabe was re-selected to be the chair of the OPERS 
Board of Trustees for 2024, and Stewart Smith was re-selected vice chair at the Board’s 
January meeting. 

Mabe has represented state employees on the OPERS Board since 2015. Smith has 
been the Board’s miscellaneous-employees representative since 2022. 

 

About OPERS 

With total investment assets of $107.5 billion as of Sept. 30, 2023, the Ohio Public 
Employees Retirement System is the largest state pension fund in Ohio and the 
14th-largest state pension fund in the United States. 

 
 
 

 
 

 


